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We have been asked if we are going ahead with the J/80 Worlds as scheduled July 3rd 2021. 

Indeed we are!!! 

So no more procrastination – sign up now! 

Mostly for our UK sailors 

We have negotiated price for transportation with DFDS directly from Immingham to Esbjerg. 

Details below: 

 

TERMS 

DFDS price offer is DKK 4.500 each way. 

 You leave the boat on the trailer at Immingham Terminal on the booked date - 5pm 

at the latest. 

 You get access to the terminal via a booking number and a unit code (unit code = 

trailer license plate no.) 

 The boat can be picked up at the Esbjerg Terminal with the same booking number 

and unit code. 

 Vice versa for the return trip. 

DATES 

Departure days from Immingham are: 

 Monday 

 Tuesday 

 Wednesday 

 Friday 

 Saturday 
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This means the 

following available 

dates immediately 

prior to the J/80 

Danish Championship 

and the J/80 Worlds   

HOW TO BOOK AND PAY 

As it is a freight route DFDS cannot accept individual private bookings. However Royal 

Danish Yacht Club (KDY) has an agreement with DFDS and bookings will take place through 

KDY this way: 

 You send an email to j80worlds@kdy.dk with the following information: 

o preferred date of transportation 

o sail number 

o license plate number of boat trailer 

 Transfer DKK 4.500 pr. single trip via Manage2Sail 

 Payment must be received 2 weeks prior to departure at the latest 

 I will send you via mail booking and unit number a week before the chosen date. 

RETURN POLICY 

DFDS has been kind enough to promise us, that: 

 If you miss the delivery time/date of your boat, it can be booked on the next 

departure. 

 If you have to cancel the transport - even on departure day - the paid amount will be 

refunded in full (please cancel at least 3 days in advance if at all possible) 

And that is pretty impressive terms as I see it. 

I hope this will work for everybody heading for the J/80 Worlds from that direction, and I am 

looking forward to seeing you all in July 🙂 

If you have questions, concerns or even positive comments please contact us at: 

j80worlds@kdy.dk 
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